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Comments: Please do not return to the heavy harvesting of timber in the North Fork Nooksack. That is the

backyard that I use for my closest access to true high quality wilderness hiking and climbing. The clear cuts that

were allowed in the '80s are still a glaring eyesore. The impacts of that logging still reverberate with increased fire

hazard, exotic species invasions, impaired watershed functions. Leave it as natural as possible for it's highest

value: recreation and watershed and climate protection. Thank you for listening.


